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I am an Urban Oregonian who has spent a lot of time in the Rural parts of the State, 

either fishing or enjoying the scenery of our great State. I have met many farmers 

over my 70+ years and understand their position against this Bill which is an 

unnecessary intrusion into how they can operate their private business. 

 

Sincerely, 

Don Singer 

Portland, OR 


